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Response to Comment Letter I84 
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September 25, 2017 

 
I84-1 This is an introductory comment and the County acknowledges 

the opinion of the commenter. This comment does not address 
the adequacy of the Draft SEIR and no further response is 
required. However, the comment will be included in the Final 
EIR and made available to the decision makers prior to a final 
decision on the project. 

I84-2 The comment questions whether the CAP would provide 
discounted energy rates for agricultural operations. The details 
of specific incentive programs resulting from the CAP are not 
available. This comment will be included in the Final EIR and 
made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision 
on the project. 

I84-3 The County acknowledges concern regarding of the cost of 
new regulations for farm operations. The comment does not 
address the adequacy of the Draft SEIR and no further 
response is required. However, the comment will be included 
in the Final EIR and made available to the decision makers 
prior to a final decision on the project. 

 

 


